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23 June 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

2023-24 Staffing 

 

Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust have requested that I continue my role as Executive 

Headteacher at St Michael’s for the 2023-24 academic year. Miss Consterdine will continue as 

Acting Head of School and Mr Frankland as Acting Assistant Head of School.  

 

I am delighted to inform you that two new teachers will be joining the staff team in September. 

Miss Brophy and Miss Wadsley are looking forward to meeting their new classes in the coming 

weeks.  

 

Class teacher positions for next academic year are outlined below: 

 

Year Group  Class Teacher  

Nursery Mrs Bonham 

Reception Miss Fowler  

Year 1 Miss Youens 

Year 2 Miss Wadsley 

Year 3 Mrs Clifford and Mr Gorman 

Year 4 Mrs Simonson  

Year 5 Mr Winskill  

Year 6 Miss Brophy 

 

Transition Plans 

 

There will be a whole school transition morning on Tuesday 11th July. This will be an opportunity 

for your child to meet their new class teacher. 

 

Change of Date 

 

The dates of the Summer Fayre and Sports Day have changed.  

 

The school’s PTFA Summer Fayre will now take place on Monday 10th July at 3.30pm on the 

school yard. It promises to be a fantastic event so please do support if you can.  

 

Sports Day for Year 1- Year 6 pupils will now take place on Monday 17th July at 10am at the Vertu 

Motors Arena. Family members and friends are welcome. 

 

 



 

St Michael’s Church Exhibition 

 

To mark 150 years of St Michael’s Church, the parish community are holding an exhibition of 

photographs. The exhibition will open at 12noon on Friday 7th July and end with 11am Mass on 

Sunday 9th July.  

 

To celebrate our wonderful community, the parish are organising a social ‘Geordie’ culture 

gathering in the school hall on Friday 7th July, 3:30-4:30. All members of the community are 

invited to come along to enjoy local songs, poems and refreshments.  

 

If you, or anyone you know, have any photographs of St Michael’s Church and you would like 

them to be part of the exhibition, please hand them to the school office. We will ensure all 

photographs are returned to you.   

 

 

School Games Award 

Congratulation to the entire school community on achieving the Gold School Games award for the 

second year running. We are very proud of the sporting offer at St Michael’s and the social, 

emotional and academic benefits it has for our children.  

 

 
 

 

Key Dates  

 

June  

Wednesday 28th June Year 4 Class Liturgical Prayer 9.15 

Wednesday 28th June  Year 4 Drama Workshop   

Thursday 29th June Year 5 Food Day at Sacred Heart 

Thursday 29th June  Year 3 attending Mass 9:30 

Friday 30th June Year 6 Achievement Afternoon 1:30-3.00 

 

July 

3rd July- 5th July  Y6 Borrowdale  

Thursday 6th July   Year 6 attending Mass 9:30 

Thursday 6th July   Reception Library visit  

Friday 7th July Year 1 Achievement Afternoon 1:30-3.00 

Friday 7th July  School Reports to be issued  

Monday 10th July PTFA Summer Fayre  

Monday 10th July  Year 3 and 4 Library visit  

Tuesday 11th July  Transition Morning  

Tuesday 11th July  Year 2 and 1 Library visit  

Thursday 13th July  Year 5 Library visit  

Friday 14th July Year 2 Achievement Afternoon 1:30-3  



 
Friday 14th July  Year 6 Library visit  

Monday 17th July Sports Day at Eagles Arena (Year 1-Year 

6) 

Wednesday 19th July  Doughnut day  

Thursday 20th July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 1.30 

Friday 21st July   Non-uniform day  

Friday 21st July  Break up at 3:15 for the Summer Holidays  

5th September 2023  Children return to school 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs C Chapman 

Executive Headteacher 

 


